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 The Banquet will be November 5th so we will start to need to collect the traveling Trophies 
 You can bring them to the Oct. meetings or drop them off at Trophy Case on Metro Blvd so they can 
get updated. You can turn in your reservations at the next meeting otherwise you will need to mail 
them in, we need a head count by Oct. 29th so food can be ordered. 
 The Cape Club is holding there Banquet on Saturday, October 22nd, 2016 at the Elks Lodge, 
4631 SE 10th Place, Cape Coral, FL (NE corner of “Club Square”).  Time – 5:00pm. If you want to go 
please bring in your reservation to the next meeting so I can get it over to them. 
 
 I look forward to seeing you at our next meeting, until next time, tight lines.. 

Capt. Matt 
 

 

  
 Our 2017 President Kevin Vertesch was right, the fish have returned 
for our second season! We’ve had plenty of reports of people seeing fish, 
hooking up to fish and even a few have actually landed fish! If you haven’t 
been out now is the time to get out and catch some fish. Don’t forget to 
register for our last money hunt at the next meeting, maybe someone will 
finally take home the prize! 
 
 At our last meeting we held our election for 2017, the members have 
elected Kevin Vertesch to be President, Steve Johnson to be Vice-President 
(right after Steve Agreed to be the VP he landed his first fish of the year!), 
Kim Owens has agreed to one more year as the Secretary, Jerry Stephen-
son to Treasurer and Karl Keutgen will once again be our weighmaster. I 
would like to thank them all for agreeing to run the club for the next few 
years and I would like to remind everyone that we are all  volunteers and 
if you can help the club in someway please do, it benefits everyone in the 
end. I would also like to thank Mary Laser, Aaron Virnig and Don Taylor for 
agreeing to be on our 2017 Board of Directors this is an important job be-
cause you will be helping to make the club decisions and I’m sure Kevin 
will be looking yur way to help out with committees and club events for 
2017. Thanks again. 
 
 Our last hunts of the year are fast approaching we have a one day 
hunt on Oct. 9th and then our last hunt of the year will be a two hunt Oct. 
15-16. This will also be our last Money Hunt with a chance to win the 
whole pot! Make sure you reqister at the next meeting or you will have to 
get a hold of the Money Hunt Chairman Kevin Vertesch to get registered 
before the hunt begins. 
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